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Yearbook Orders on Sale 
Yearbook orders will be on sale next week for all students during lunch recess on Tuesday, April 14th, 
Wednesday, April 15th and Thursday, April 16th.  Receipts will be issued as confirmation of the order.  The 
yearbooks are handed out in June. Please click for additional details. 
 

Dance-a-thon Success 
The staff and students had an incredible time dancing throughout the day on Thursday. The enthusiastic 
Interactive Dance Party hosts were awesome, and our students showed some absolutely amazing enthusiasm! 
Thanks again to our Legacy Parent School Council. 
 

Moving? 
A reminder that, at this time of year, we are planning our 2015-2016 school year. If you are planning to move 
between now and September, please inform the school office as we try to have accurate student enrolment 
projections to get ready for next year. 
 

Changing Legacy Parent School Council Date - New Date: Monday April 27th @ 7pm  

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/legacy.ps/NewsEvents/Documents/yearbook-flyer-April%202015%20vs2.pdf

